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Dear South Hill Schools Alumni, 
 
We are excited to announce the upcoming opening of our new school, bringing together the legacies of 
Empire School, St. Mary School, Westmount School, and Sacred Heart School. This incredible new space will 
welcome approximately 900 students when it opens in September 2025. 
 
As we prepare for this milestone, we want to ensure our students have access to safe, engaging, and inclusive 
playgrounds that encourage learning, play, and growth. However, building high-quality playground structures 
is costly, and it would take years for our School Community Councils to raise the necessary funds alone. 
 
That’s where you come in! We’re launching the Student and Staff Alumni Challenge, inviting past students and 
staff to come together in a friendly competition to help make this dream a reality. Whether you contribute 
individually or rally your former classmates and colleagues, your donation will leave a lasting impact on future 
generations. 
 
Let’s show our school pride and make a difference! Are you up for the challenge? 
 
If you would like to donate to the Coteau Hills Elementary & Our Lady of Hope Playground Fund you can do so 
by: 
 

● Making an online donation by visiting: 
o Prairie South School Division’s website - www.prairiesouth.ca.  On the homepage click on the 

red button titled South Hill School Playground Fund.  
o Holy Trinity Catholic School Division’s website - www.htcsd.ca.  
o Alumni Information - in the message section please indicate what school and class you were 

part of. 
● Mailing a cheque to Prairie South or Holy Trinity: 

 

Prairie South School Division 
c/o Accounts Receivable  
1075 9th Avenue N.W. 
Moose Jaw, SK 
S6H 1V7 

Holy Trinity Catholic School Division 
c/o Accounts Receivable  
445 13th Avenue N. E. 
Moose Jaw, SK 
S6H 6B9 

 
● Dropping your cheque off in person at one of the addresses above. 
● Arranging for a cheque pick up by calling: 

o Amanda Olson (306-693-4679) at Prairie South School Division 
o Dave DePape (306-691-2402) at Holy Trinity Catholic School Division 

● If you mail or drop off a cheque, please include a note that indicates what school and class you were 

part of. 

  

http://www.prairiesouth.ca/
http://www.htcsd.ca/


Please make cheques payable to Prairie South School Division OR Holy Trinity School 
Division and make sure to put Coteau Hills/Our Lady of Hope Playground in the memo line of 
the cheque.  All donations over $20 will be issued a charitable tax receipt. 
 
If you are interested in a sponsorship package versus a general donation, we have those 
available too!  Please see the next page. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact the individual that 
reached out to you directly (name and number listed above), Amanda Olson (306-693-4679) at 
Prairie South School Division or Dave DePape (306-691-2402) at Holy Trinity Catholic School 
Division. 
 
Thank you for your support and for continuing the legacy of our school communities! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Coteau Hills Elementary & Our Lady of Hope Playground Fundraising Committee 
 
‘Play builds the kind of free-and-easy, try-it-out, do-it-yourself character that our future 
needs.’ -James L. Hymes Jr. 

                 
 

 

 

 

 



Sponsorship Packages 

As a small token of our appreciation for your support, we would like to recognize you!  We will 

create and display an art piece, yet to be commissioned, for a period of time (no less than 5-

years) displaying the names of those that made the playground structures possible at Coteau 

Hills Elementary and Our Lady of Hope. 

 

 
$1001 - $5000 
● Social media recognition 

● Business name/name in larger font as 

a foundation/pillar of support on the 

art piece described above 

 

 
$101 - $1000 
● Social media recognition 

● Business name/name in smaller font 

on an element of the art piece 

described above 

 

 
$100 
● Business name/name recognition at 

Grand Opening events during the 

2025/2026 school year 
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If you would like to purchase a sponsorship package, you can do so online or by cheque.  If 

you purchase the package online, please include the following information in the message 

box: 

 

Name/Business Name: ________________________________________________________ 

Name/Business Name (as you would like it to be represented during recognition):  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

School and Class Information: __________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________________________________________________ 

Donation amount: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

If you prefer to purchase a sponsorship package by writing a cheque, please complete this 
form and include it with the cheque.  See previous page for more information. 


